
From: Jay Bender [mailto:jaybender1@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 4:11 PM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Buffalo River protections needed 

 

 Hello, 

  

    I am writing to express my support for measures to protect the Buffalo River watershed, and other 

watersheds in the state of Arkansas, from damage due to hog waste and run off associated with large 

scale hog farms.  I support the proposed changes to Regulation 5 APC&E, Commission Docket #14-002-

R and the proposed changes to Regulation 6 APC&E, Commission Docket #14-003-R. 

  

    There must be strict limits placed on the number of hogs allowed to be raised in any area or we will 

irreparably damage our waterways, and the quality of our lives.  Please don't let these hog farms 

proliferate in Arkansas! 

  

Jay Bender 

268 Lakeside Road 

Eureka Springs, AR 72631 

 


